
Submitter: Cheri Vaillancour 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I oppose doing away with vote by mail.  It is critical that Oregon continue to allow this 

means of voting, particularly for elderly and disabled voters but also for those who 

live in rural areas and would find it difficult to travel very far to cast their vote.  What 

madness is this, anyway?  Please preserve easy access to voting in Oregon.  We're 

not Florida.  


